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2011 Shady Lane
Cortez, CO 81321
November 5, 2022

Drew Sanders

City Manager, Cortez

City Hall, 123 Rogers Smith Street
Cortez, CO 81321

Dear Mr. Sanders:

We would like to take this opportunity to commend especially, the performance of a city
employee at the Cortez Public Library — Mr. Darren Uptain.

Mr. Uptain's knowledge, competence, devotion to duty, kind demeanor and level of
service to Jan, me, and others has been consistently above very satisfactory

and of the highest order, most laudably professional. These past two years have been
very trying for us and we have needed the extra help at the Library, whether it was with
computer issues and challenges, cellphone interface, library resources, requested
research, Interlibrary loans, etc.

For that matter, it is worth mentioning that the service provided by the Director, Ms.
Isabella Sharpensteen and employee, Laura McHenry, has been excellent. Other staff
members, Lisa, Sally Jo, Heather, Donna, et al. have been particularly helpful to us
and is much appreciated as well.

Our local Library is an important public institution to us in Montezuma County and we
hope that the citizens of Montezuma County, city and county officials will continue to
support it wholeheartedly.

These employees are a credit, not only to themselves and to the Cily Library, but also to
the City of Cortez they represent.

We felt perhaps, it might be encouraging and helpful to you that you be advised of the
sentiments of some local citizens regarding these public servants of the City of Cortez.

With our warmest regards and appreciation, Copies to:
isabella Sharpensteen
S'EW %N\ IQ&W Darren Uptain
ohn and-Jan Deleo Laura McHenry

about:blank
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